
February 25, 2025 

April Lott 
Directions for Living, Inc. 
1437 S. Belcher Rd. 
Clearwater, FL 33764 

RE:  Cooperative Agreement to Benefit Homeless Individuals (CABHI) Program 

This serves as Pinellas County’s notice that your contract for the Cooperative Agreement to Benefit 
Homeless Individuals (CABHI) Program shall terminate on March 25, 2025.  In accordance with Section 29 
(“Termination”) subsection A of the Agreement and request of your organization, the County is moving to 
terminate the CABHI Program contract. 

The Pinellas County Human Services Department will work collaboratively with your company to transition 
program services and associated contract deliverables. Please acknowledge receipt of this Termination 
Notice no later than March 25, 2025. We thank you for your service to Pinellas County residents.   

If you have any questions, please contact Natasha Suarez at 727-464-8402 or nnsuarez@pinellas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Scott 
Chair 
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